From: Ravi Pokharna <ravi@pahleindia.org>

Sent: 06 October 2023 17:16

To: Soumya Swaminathan - MSSRF <doctorsoumya@mssrf.res.in>; Soumya Swaminathan-Trustee
<doctorsoumya@yahoo.com>

Subject: Condolences for your loss

Dear Dr. Swaminathan

On behalf of the IWG Secretariat, Dr. Rajiv Kumar, Dr. Indu Bhushan and the entire PIF family, please accept our
heartfelt condolences on the sad demise of Dr. MS Swaminathan.

Our thoughts and prayers are with you and your family in this difficult time.

Warmest regards
Ravi

Regards

Ravi Pokharna
Executive Director

*% *% *% *k% *%k% *%x% *% *% *k% *k% *%k%

45, Ground Floor, Navjeevan Vihar, Malviya Nagar, New Delhi - 110017
Phone : +91 11 41551498
Website: www.pahleindia.org

*k% *% *% * * *% *% *% *% * *%

(] Reply [] Forward


http://www.pahleindia.org/

